
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

August 29, 2014 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

  It is an honor to write this letter of recommendation for Mr. Kevin Wilson. I have worked 

for the Winston-Dillard School District for twenty years as both a teacher and administrator. I am 

currently serving as the district superintendent. In my time as an educator, I have worked with 

many young educators in various capacities. Mr. Wilson has set himself apart from the average 

educator in many impressive ways. He consistently demonstrates impressive leadership skills as 

a coach and teacher. He is willing to take on difficult assignments and performs very well under 

difficult circumstances.  

 This past school year one of our district principals needed to be out of the area for an 

extended period of time. I asked Mr. Wilson to fill in for this absent principal in a K-3 primary 

school. He willingly sacrificed his personal time preparing for a substitute in his own class while 

also taking on this difficult assignment. Mr. Wilson performed admirably as an interim principal 

demonstrating excellent judgment and making sound decisions in this stressful environment. His 

successful transition from secondary teacher to primary school administration was impressive.  

 If Mr. Wilson’s performance as an interim principal is any indication, he has a bright 

administrative career in front of him. His experience as a leader in athletics and in the classroom 

has prepared him well to be a leader in administration. Mr. Wilson also possesses strong 

interpersonal skills and works well with students, parents, community members and colleagues. 

He is a trusted member of our school district staff and he has earned the respect of the entire 

education community.  

I can honestly provide my highest professional recommendation for Mr. Wilson. He is an 

excellent educator that is well on his way to being a great administrator as well. If your hiring 

team requires any additional information, please feel free to contact me.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Kevin Miller 

Superintendent 
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